
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
No Bag Day – Class 3 to 5 

 

 

Thursday, 19th December 2024                                                               SWS/ ACD/2024-25/114 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

 
At SWS, we aim to provide students with opportunities to learn, explore and grow through innovative 

and engaging experiences. We are pleased to announce a special ‘No Bag Day’ for Classes 3-5 

scheduled for Monday, 23rd December 2024. 

 

This day will be a blend of joy, exploration and learning as we celebrate the festive spirit of 

Christmas alongside showcasing the display of learnings from our enrichment activities and 

engaging in various hands-on learning experiences across subjects. 

 

Please note that students should bring only their water bottle, healthy party food, stationery kit and 

school Almanac on this day. 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable and meaningful day for our students, celebrating their creativity and 

achievements while embracing the festive cheer!         

 

   Warm Regards 

 
   Poonamjit Kaur 

   Principal 


